
 

  

 

Week ending 
22/11/19

Poppy, Bluebell and 
Sunflower Class

This week's sounds:
This week we learnt 'h' for 

hedgehog 'b' for bee, 'f' for fish 
and 'ff' as in puff.  We have been 

practising formation of letters 
and having a go at writing some 

cvc words!
Challenge: Can you write some 

words using the sounds you have 
learnt so far? Remember to listen 

for the sounds! 

Our focus this week:
We continued our Space topic this 
week and we looked at planets and 

the moon. How many planets can your 
child remember? What interesting 

facts can they share?
Why not check out the SkyView app 

on an ipad or search 'Google moon' to 
explore further? 

Maths
This week we have learnt all about 
the number 7!  We have looked at 
money, dice, number bonds to 7 

and 1 more and 1 less. 
Ask your child if they can 

remember any number 7 facts.  
We would love to see their ideas 

on Tapestry! 

Christmas Concert:
We will start to learn our 

Christmas songs ready for our 
concert on 10th December. On 

the morning of the concert 
children need to come dressed in a 
christmas outfit. This can be red 

or green clothes, a christmas 
jumper or a christmas dress. 
Please do not include large 

headwear as other parents may 
not be able to see their children! 

School Library slots
Thank you if you have volunteered to 

help with the school library slot:
Poppy - Mondays mornings

Sunflower - Thursday mornings
Bluebell - Wednesday 2.30

Every child will choose a library book to 
share at home.  Please ensure your 

library book is in your child's book bag 
on the correct day otherwise it cannot 

be changed!  Thank you.

Next week:
We will be looking at the 

story 'Whatever Next' by 
Jill Murphy. We will draw 
story maps and use our 

imagination to think of our 
own stories. Can you tell a 

story at home?

Thank you for reading with your 
children at home, they are all doing 
really well. Please ensure you 
record in the diaries when you read 
with your child.  


